Washington Statistical Society

CHAPTER-AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT - EZRA GLASER
VICE-PRESIDENT - GERTRUDE BANCROFT
SECRETARY-TREASURER - MARGARET GURNEY



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
HERBERT S. CONRAD

JEROME CORNFIELD
WALT R. SIMMONS

NEWS LETTER

MARCH 1951

COLLEGE MANPOWER MEETING - MARCH 26

The outlook for college manpower will be the subject of the March meeting of the Washington Statistical Society, to be held on Monday, March 26. Topics to be discussed are

- I. Is There Danger of a College Manpower Famine? -- Robert C.

 Story, Head, Technical Services Unit, Research and Statistical

 Standards Section, U. S. Office of Education
- II. Methods of Selecting Students for College (with particular reference to the current draft situation) -- Dr. John W. French, Research Department, Educational Testing Service, Princeton, New Jersey. (The Educational Testing Service administers tests for the College Entrance Examination Board, and for the Academies at West Point, Annapolis and New London.)

The Chairman of the meeting will be Dr. Dael Wolfle, Director of the Commission of Human Resources and Advanced Training, Conference Board of Associated Research Councils.

The meeting will be held on Monday, March 26, 1951, at 8:00 p.m. in Room 101 of the George Washington University Hall of Government, 21st and G Streets, N. W.

(Over)

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

The nominating committee would appreciate suggestions of names of persons for nominations for officers for 1951-1952.

Kenneth B. Williams, Division of Research and Statistics, Federal Reserve Board, is Chairman of the Committee.

SEMINAR IN ELECTRONIC PROCESSING OF PAPER WORK

The final two meetings of the seminar will be held in Room 101, George Washington University Hall of Government, at 8:00 p.m.

March 28: Detailed Examples of Procedure Analysis and Equipment Application

April 11: Round Table - Evaluation and Prognosis

APRIL MEETING - MEASUREMENT OF OPINIONS AND ATTITUDES

The April meeting will be a joint meeting with the D. C. Sociological Society, to be held on April 23. Dr. Louis Guttman, Director of the Israel Bureau of Social Research, will speak on New Developments in Measurement of Opinions and Attitudes.

Margaret Gurney Secretary-Treasurer